lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
October 22, 2017
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning we welcome Rev Jerry Van Groningen as our guest pastor.
Offerings:  General Fund & Benevolent Fund
This evening we welcome Rev Rich Kornoelje as he leads us in worship from Psalm 46.
Offering:  Resonate Global Mission
NURSERY

Today: 

  8:45AM
Jessica Den Hartigh
11:00AM
Emily Pettinga, Melanie Kamminga,
Jessie Gulker, Lauren Miedema

  5:30PM
The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.
Next Sunday:


10:00AM
Shelli, Jenna, Andrew Bosma,




Dan Vander Veen, Jordan Steen


No evening worship at Immanuel.
Children’s Worship will resume on November 5.
MEETINGS TODAY

No Education Hour

6:30PM

E.T.
THIS WEEK
WEDNESDAY
OCTOBER 25

7:00PM


Immanuel Circle
NEXT SUNDAY – OCTOBER 29, 2017
10:00AM
Pastor Bob – Farewell Service
Fixed on Jesus
Offerings:  General Fund & Christian Education Fund
There will be no evening worship at Immanuel.  A worship opportunity will be at 3PM at Unity Christian High School celebrating the 500th anniversary of the Reformation with Classis Georgetown & Classis Zeeland Churches.
MEETINGS – OCTOBER 29

No Education Hour


Following AM worship – Farewell Lunch - FLC


6:30PM

Crossroads
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM
Elder Doug Dykema
Doug Dykstra, John Dykstra Jr, Eppinga families
PRAYER REQUESTS

We express our sympathy to J.P. & Suzanne Koop and family on the death of J.P.’s mother, Janet Koop on October 12.  May the Lord continue to comfort them in this time of sorrow.
Adaline Lems has moved to The Laurels of Hudsonville for long-term care.  Please pray for a good transition.
Carolyn Morren transferred to Waterford Place for rehab following heart surgery.  Pray for continued healing and strength.
Marge De Boer - chemotherapy
Les Knot - immunotherapy
Agnes Koomen – Sheldon Meadows, hospice care
Joe Lems – severe back pain
Joan Miller - The Laurels of Hudsonville, hospice care

Sharon Ondersma – M.S.
Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Karla Veldink - chemotherapy

Military

Corporal Josh Ter Keurst – Marines

Captain Ron Thenn – Army
Lance Corporal Trevor Vedders - Marines
Community Freedom Ministries
WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week our shut-ins:  

Clara Timmer & Agnes Koomen
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in Sudan.
TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Technology Director, Jeff Van Dyke.
WEDNESDAY

Pray for Jason & Marcy Brink and their work with SIM (Serving In Missions) in Guatemala.
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:  Alexis Hoogeboom, Nathan Le Febre,

  Tristan Van Dyken
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s blessing on our Youth Ministries.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

Farewell Lunch – October 29
Please join us for a farewell luncheon for Pastor Bob and his family, following the combined 10AM service next Sunday.  We request that as many people as possible sit in the sanctuary for the service, leaving the FLC for overflow only. We are looking forward to spending some time during and after the service in praise, prayer, and fellowship with the Huisman family. 
Member Updates
Virginia Kuipers

Ph #560-0818

890 Allen Springs Lane

Jenison  MI  49428

Tom & Joani Vander Stelt – professing memberships transferred to Fellowship Reformed Church, Hudsonville

Education Hour

A reminder that there will be no Education Hour today or next Sunday, October 29.

Nursery Committee Members Needed
The Nursery Committee is looking for two people who would be responsible for scheduling and overseeing supplies in the nursery.  If you are interested, please contact Lette (616-682-7684 or alettajean@gmail.com)
Hand2Hand – October Items
We are collecting 20 oz cans of Dinty Moore Stew and 6 oz bags of white rice.  Please place your donations in the shopping cart under the youth bulletin board.

Women at Risk (WAR) International
Join us on Saturday, November 4, from 9AM-1PM in the FLC for a Women at Risk International Product Party.

Not only is this a wonderful way to get some Christmas shopping done early, it’s a wonderful way to help a great cause! 
WAR International helps restore the lives of at risk women and children to lives of dignity and worth.  You can help WAR’s mission just by shopping for beautiful jewelry and handmade gifts!  Every $250-$300 in sales will support someone in a safe house for a month.

See the facebook event or check out warinternational.org for more details about WAR.

40 Days for Life

Please consider signing up for a one-hour time slot in the 40 Days for Life prayer campaign on Sunday, November 5.  Go with a friend, small group or family members and pray for life at the Heritage Women's Clinic in Grand Rapids.  There is a sign-up genius posted or contact Evamarie Eggebeen with questions.
Meals for New City Kids
We are partnering with NEW CITY KIDS again this season by providing meals on Monday nights for the Worship Team that led us in worship last Sunday.  The meals should be to New City Kids by 5:30PM.  If you can't get it there, we will take it for you.  If you like to bake or cook, please consider making a difference in the lives of those who are a part of New City Kids.  Thank you to those who have already contacted me but we still need others to become a part of this special ministry.  Call Phyllis Wigger (669-0594) to make a difference.

Suppers for Seven (formerly known as Guess Who's Coming to Dinner) will be held on Saturday, November 11, 2017.  You can sign up until next Sunday, October 29.
FINANCIAL UPDATES
October 15, 2017
General Fund


$8,716

Short-Term Missions

     931
World Renew DRS

  1,117

General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $178,872
Budget goal

  199,632
Over (Under)

   (20,760)
Budget received – 90%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,477 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
October Corners Offering – Crop Walk
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sporting Clay Shoot Benefit (Nate Den Hartigh’s brother-in-law) October 28!

Come out to support Joe Pettinga (brother-in-law of Nate DenHartigh) as he needs another kidney transplant (his fourth)! His sister-in-law matched and the surgery is scheduled for November 8.  He will need to be at Mayo clinic for a couple of months!  Money raised will go towards housing while at Mayo and to help replace his sister-in-law’s income as she has to take unpaid leave for a while and for medical expenses.  Talk to Nate for information (340-3030 or n8denhartigh@gmail.com)

Love INC Opportunities

· Love Lifted Me:  An Evening of Music and Praise 
Join us this Thursday, October 26, at 7PM for a benefit concert for Love In the Name of Christ featuring Jenison Christian School Honors Choir, HIS Men, the King's Choraliers and Keynote Speaker, Carrie Childerston. No ticket required. An offering will be collected at the concert to support the ministry of Love In the Name of Christ. Location: Fellowship Reformed Church, 6610 36th Ave. in Hudsonville.
· Thanksgiving Sponsors
Could you, your family or your small group bless a local family in Love In the Name of Christ's Life Skills Program with an Thanksgiving Food Basket this year? For more information, call Linda Postma at 616.662.3300x114.
The Mommy & Me Pantry, is a ministry of Coit CRC.  This ministry is partnered with Alpha Women's Center, Cradles of Grace, and Strong Beginnings.  Through these agencies Young Mothers that are in need, and participating in their programs are referred to the Mommy & Me Pantry for Baby and Mommy items that can be difficult to purchase when you are on a fixed income.  We are currently in need of the following items.  You can drop off donations at 606 Lafayette Tues, Wed, Thurs between 10am and 3:00pm or call Kristin at 808-5562.
  Baby Spoons

  Baby Wipes

  Baby Bibs

  Baby Powder

  Children's tooth brushes and tooth paste

  Laundry Soap

  Pacifiers

  Baby Bottles

  Diapers ( newborn to 5)  

  Winter Clothes (newborn to 5T)

  Adult & Baby Shampoo
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